
Advice from OVW re agenda headings via Chairman 
Matters Arising and AOB 
 
I have contacted One Voice Wales to discuss the exclusion of Matters Arising and AoB 
agenda items and they have echoed what Sue has stated in her email to us, we should NOT 
have these as agenda items as we cannot control the content of said agenda items. All 
agenda items must have a clear topic/subject and be available to the public before the 
meeting and if the item is not on the agenda, then we cannot decide on any outcomes or 
discuss it, we either have an extra-ordinary meeting or add it to the agenda for the next 
planned meeting to discuss and decide. If anybody wants to add anything to the agenda for 
discussion, then please email Sue prior to the meeting as mentioned below. 
 
Hopefully, we can now put this issue to bed, but if anyone does have any concerns or 
queries then please drop me an email. 
 
Many thanks, 
Iwan 
 


